
END OF SCHOOL YEAR VISIT OF
THE SCHOOL OF ZION STUDENTS
TO HIS BEATITUDE
On Tuesday, June 10/23, 2020, the School of Zion students with
the Managing Director Archimandrite Mattheos and the Boarding
School  Manager  Hierodeacon  Simeon  visited  our  Father  and
Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos, at the end of the School
Year, with God’s grace despite the COVID-19, and asked His
blessing to visit their parents in Greece.

In this meeting His Beatitude advised the students to follow
the  safety  precautions  against  the  virus  and  enjoy  their
vacation with their families, and return at the end of the
summer for the continuation of their studies at the School.  

The Managing Director of the School and the students thanked
His Beatitude for the interest of the Patriarchate in their
education.

From Secretariat-General
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